
Notice of Public Hearing 

Regarding Award of a Business Subsidy 

Under the 27th Cycle Neighborhood STAR Program 

 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Saint Paul, Minnesota (the 

“City”) will meet via electronic means on Wednesday, November 3, 2021 at 3:30pm or as soon 

thereafter as the matter may be heard, for the purpose of conducting a public hearing regarding 

the award of a Business Subsidy under the 27th Cycle Neighborhood STAR Program to: 

 

OMG Media Solutions 

 

A summary of the proposed terms of the Business Subsidy is available for inspection on file and 

available in electronic form through an emailed request to Annie Byrne at the Department of 

Planning and Economic Development at annie.byrne@ci.stpaul.mn.us  on or before the date of 

the hearing, during normal business hours. 

 

 The Mayor has determined, due to the emergency declared under Minn. Stat. Chapter 12 

by the Governor of Minnesota and the Mayor regarding the COVID-19 health pandemic, that it is 

not practical nor prudent for the City Council to meet in-person or pursuant to Minnesota Statutes, 

Section 13D.02. In light of the COVID-19 health pandemic, it is not feasible for all members of 

City Council to be present at the regular location, and some or all of the members of the City 

Council will attend this meeting by telephone or other electronic means.   

 

It is also not feasible for members of the public to attend the meeting at its regular location 

due to the health pandemic and emergency. Accordingly, no meeting will be held in Council 

Chambers at 15 W. Kellogg Boulevard in the City of Saint Paul. 

 

Members of the public may monitor this meeting remotely at 

https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx or on local cable Channel 18. Public comment can be 

submitted via voicemail at 651-266-6805 or via email to Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us.  Any 

comments and materials submitted by 12:00 noon on November 2, 2021 will be provided to the 

City Council for their consideration. 

 

A person with residence in or the owner of taxable property in the City of Saint Paul may 

file a written complaint with the City if the City fails to comply with Minnesota Statutes Sections 

116J.993 to 116J.995. No action may be filed against the City for the failure to comply with 

Minnesota Statutes Sections 116J.993 to 116J.995 unless a written complaint is filed. 

 

BY ORDER OF THE CITY COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF 

SAINT PAUL 

 

 

/s/Shari Moore     

City Clerk 

mailto:annie.byrne@ci.stpaul.mn.us
https://stpaul.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx
mailto:Contact-Council@ci.stpaul.mn.us

